Greetings,

| am writing to request your support of HB 1532. In 2020, my wife and | chose to put our children in a
private school after our daughter was put into a class with 32 children in one public school classroom.
We decided that private school would allow them to have more one on one time with educators and
enhance their learning to prepare for higher levels of education and increase their chances of success as
adults. Their academic growth has been tremendous since we made this decision, and their leadership
skills have also been greatly enhanced. My wife and | are not wealthy, and it is a financial difficulty in
some months, but we decided to invest in our children before anything else. Please allow families like
ours to be able to have this option by providing financial support to these schools. Please help parents
and guardians by expanding their options for education. For such a small investment from the state, we
would see an increase in leadership qualities and education levels for the next generation by giving
families this support. Do not pass on this opportunity to have such a direct impact on citizens.

Sincerely,

Jesse Beckers

6505 Flickertail Drive
Bismarck, ND 58503
(701)-955-2316



